



DEAR FAMILIES,

WE MISS DANCING WITH YOU IN PERSON AND ARE EXCITED TO RETURN TO CLASSES IN JULY AND BEGIN IN OUR NEW STUDIO!

PLEASE KNOW THAT EACH DECISION ABOUT CLASSES & CAMPS IS MADE WITH THE SAFETY AND WELLNESS OF OUR DANCERS AND INSTRUCTORS IN MIND. ALL PRECAUTIONS ARE STRICTLY FOLLOWING GUIDELINES SET FORTH BY THE CDC. ALTHOUGH THIS ISN'T THE WAY I IMAGINED STARTING OUT IN OUR NEW STUDIO, I AM VERY GRATEFUL THAT WE CAN FINALLY BEGIN DANCING IN PERSON AGAIN!

THE FOLLOWING SAFETY PRECAUTIONS WILL ALLOW FOR A SUCCESSFUL PHASED RE-OPENING OF OUR STUDIO. ZOOM CLASSES WILL CONTINUE FOR THOSE THAT ARE NOT YET COMFORTABLE ATTENDING IN-PERSON CLASSES.

STAY SAFE & HEALTHY!
MISS MARIA

SUMMER CLASSES

SUMMER CAMPS

FALL CLASSES

SUMMER CLASSES WILL BEGIN IN THE STUDIO AND ON ZOOM JULY 6TH. WE WILL BE OFFERING A LIMITED SCHEDULE WITH A MAXIMUM OF 6 STUDENTS IN EACH CLASS. OUR TINY MOVERS CLASS (AGES 2-4YRS) WILL REQUIRE A PARENT JOIN THEIR CHILD IN CLASS TO ENSURE PROPER SOCIAL DISTANCING. THIS CLASS WILL HAVE A MAXIMUM OF 4 STUDENTS.

SUMMER CAMPS WILL BE LIMITED TO A MAXIMUM OF 6 STUDENTS. IF YOUR DESIRED CAMP IS FULL, PLEASE JOIN THE WAIT LIST. IF THERE IS ENOUGH INTEREST, WE WILL ADD AN ADDITIONAL WEEK OF THAT CAMP.

OUR NEW HEALTHY & SAFETY
PRECAUTIONS WILL CONTINUE TO
BE IMPLEMENTED DURING THE
START OF OUR FALL 2020
CLASSES. ZOOM CLASSES WILL
ALSO CONTINUE FOR THOSE
STUDENTS WHO DO NOT YET FEEL
COMFORTABLE JOINING IN
PERSON CLASSES. ONCE YOU ARE
READY, YOU MAY JOIN THE INPERSON CLASS.

SOCIAL DISTANCING POLICY FOR DANCERS & PARENTS

We are very excited to begin our plans for phased re-opening. Please review our new protocal and help us keep everyone safe.



DROP OFF/PICK-UP

- Dancers will enter and exit through the back studio entrance (back parking lot side of the building).
- Please wait in your car until someone waves you in
- No one will be allowed to enter the studio early for their class.
- Students may be accompanied to the door by their parent, but please keep a 6ft distance between other parents/students.
- When class is over someone will escort each child to their car/parent.

OTHER PRECAUTIONS

- Dancers will be asked to use hand sanitizer before entering & when leaving
- 6 ft dance squares will be placed on the floor to help with social dis-dancing
- Each dancer will have a chair in the studio where they can keep their street shoes/bags/water bottles. Please come to class dressed & ready to go.
- Please bring a disposable water bottle from home
- Dancers, please use the restroom at home before coming to class.
- We will also be taking extra measures to clean and sanatize before and after every class.

LOBBY & DANCER'S LOUNGE

- Our lobby & Dancer's Lounge will unfortunately be closed as a waiting area. Please stay in your car during class times.
- Any questions you need to ask Miss Maria can be asked during drop off/pick up outside
 of the studio. Or you can email director@valley-dance.com or give us a call!

MASKS

- · All instructors will be wearing masks
- Parents and dancers who enter our building are encouraged to wear a mask, however masks are NOT required for students.
- We will continue to follow the CDC guidelines and make changes to this policy as needed.

WHAT IF MY DANCER ISN'T READY?

• If for any reason you are not comfortable or confident in these safety measures, please keep your child home and take classes via ZOOM

WHO SHOULD STAY HOME?



- Anyone uncomfortable with sending their child to the studio for any reason at this time
- Anyone with a dancer or family member that feels ill or has a fever
- Anyone living with an immunocompromised family member
- Anyone living or interacting with elderly people on a regular basis
- Anyone that has been exposed to someone that has tested positive from covid-19







STAY HOME if you feel unwell.



AVOID HUGS AND HANDSHAKES. Use alternative ways of greeting people. Avoid touching your EYES, NOSE AND MOUTH.



SEEK MEDICAL CARE early if you have A FEVER, A COUGH AND DIFFICULTY BREATHING.

Follow advice given by your health care provider on how to **PROTECT YOURSELF** and others from COVID-19.





Unexpected kindness is the most powerful, least costly, and most underrated agent of human change.